
From: FAO-Vendor-Management@fao.org [mailto:FAO-Vendor-Management@fao.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 2:34 PM 

To: envsan@t-online.hu 
Subject: Your Registration with UNGM 

 

UNGM  
United Nations Global Marketplace  

Your Registration with FAO has been Accepted 

Your UNGM registration number is 237942  

Your UNGM username is envsan@t-online.hu  

Remember to quote them in all correspondence 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been registered in the FAO potential supplier 

database with the following registration information: 

 

Supplier Name: ENVIROSAN DC 

FAO Supplier Number: 92333 

UNGM Registration Number: 237942 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that decisions as to whether or not firms are 

considered qualified to tender are made with respect to each specific contract in view of its 

requirements and importance, the country of its performance and other factors relating to the particular 

circumstances of such contracts. 

 

At the same time, let us take this opportunity to re-assure you that your company is registered with the 

Organization and your firm will be taken into consideration in case there are future operations which 

may be of interest.  

 

We take this opportunity to express our appreciation for your interest in the activities of this 

Organization.  

FAO also recommends that you subscribe to the Tender Alert Service in order to receive United 

Nations business opportunities via email on a daily basis. To subscribe, go to www.ungm.org, log into 

your UNGM account and click on the tab "Registration"/ "Tender Alert Service".  

Click here to download the Tender Alert Service guideline. 

Best Regards,  

 

Global Vendor Management Team 

FAO of the United Nations 

mailto: FAO-Vendor-Management@fao.org  

 



 


